
Remote Zoom Event 

Saturday July 18th @ 
10:00 AM 

A link will be emailed 
to each person on our 
contact list by Friday 
July 17th 

Welcome Stuart Island 
neighbors, 

Due to the cancellation of our 
annual meeting in May, we are 
going to have a remote virtual 
meeting via Zoom this Saturday. 
The COVID 19 issue has altered 
the way we need to conduct the 
meeting and the Board has 
chosen this option.  If you can’t 
attend please either contact one 
of the Board members with your 
concerns or comments, or leave 
a comment on the adjacent 
sheet in the mail shack.


Agenda:

Greeting 

Review of last year’s minutes

Budget review and report

Old business

New business including updates 
on the progress our ramp 
rebuild.

Remembrances


Board members: 

Jason Douglass, Danette Carroll, 
Kipp Carroll, Bill Shivers, Randy 
Thompson, Rhys Spoor


Stuart Island 
Airpark Owners 
Annual Meeting


